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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Year 10 SCHOLARS’ PROGRAMME 

 

Reading University has once again invited KA Prospect to join their Scholars’ Programme for 

22/23. 

 

The aim of the programme is to help students to develop their confidence, raise aspirations and 

increase their knowledge around Higher Education, so that they are well-equipped to make 

informed decisions regarding University/Higher Education. 

 

Meetings will take place at the University on the following dates: 

 

12th December 2022 

3rd February 2023 

15th March 2023 

Late April 2023 

Late May 2023 

20th June 2023 

 

If you are happy for your child to take part in the mentoring programme, please sign and return 

the permission slip below by Wednesday 23 November 2022. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Siobhan Gallivan - Careers Manager 

sgallivan@kgaprospect.uk 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return this reply slip and the Parental Consent Form. All forms must be returned. 

 

Name of student: ……………………………………………..……………………… Date: ……………………… 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the Reading Scholars’ Programme. Transport will be 

provided by school. 

 

     

Signature ……………………………………………………….. Name of Parent/Carer: ……………………………………… 

 
We are strictly limited on numbers so places will be issued on a first come, first served basis. 
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